
PUBLIC NOTICE
Warner Conservation Commission

Members of the Warner Conservation Commission will visit lots (Map
17; Lot 17) on Birch Hill Rd. off NH 103, and Map 17; Lot 15, a

landlocked parcel on the Warner-Sutton town line. The Warner Select
Board is considering auctioning both town-owned parcels taken for

taxes.

Wednesday September 11, 2024
11:00 am


